SCOTIA UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT
417 Church Street P.O. Box 217

Scotia, California 95565

Phone (707)764-2212 Fax (707)764-5111
Amy Gossien, Superintendent/Principal

March 15, 2020
Dear Scotia School Families,

In recognition of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Scotia Union School District, along with
the majority of Humboldt County Schools, has determined that it is necessary to close
our school for the next two weeks, effective Monday, March 16, through Friday, March
27. At this time, we plan to resume school on Monday, March 30, 2020. We will
continue to keep our families and community informed as this situation continues to

rapidly change.

Our staff will be meeting this week to plan and prepare. We will be developing a
strategy for the best possible option to provide learning opportunities for our students.

During the school closure, meals will be available to all children, age 18 and below.
Meals can be picked up in front of the school at the student drop off between
12:00-12:30 daily. Please drive up Church Street, stop in front of the staff parking lot at
the student drop, where you will be handed your child’s meal, and then continue on
towards the gym. Students who ride the bus will be contacted regarding bus delivery of
their lunches.

Please do not come into the school. If you have questions or concerns, please call the
school or email your child’s teacher.

Parents can expect an update on Tuesday afternoon regarding the staff's plans for our
students’ learning while school is closed. We will constantly be re-evaluating and
planning based on the changes that will be taking place, and will keep you informed of
these changes.

Thank you,
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Amy Gossien



